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President Dave Cook led us in the Pledge and Invocation  
 
Guests 
 
Scott Cook, Dave’s nephew 
Interactor, Owen Sellers, Jr. at GHS 
Rotaractor, Nathan Hesler, Soph. at HWS 
Rotaractor, Nicole Miller, Jr. at HWS 
 
Announcements 
 

• Susie Flick – ongoing Book Sale at Library. Bring your own bag and fill it for 
$2.00 

• John O. – Interactors will be ringing the bell on Dec. 24. Check with Charlie 
Bauder to see if there are more spaces to fill 

• Bob McFadden – Rotary dues going up to $85/ 6 months.  Mickey Schultz asked 
if we could pay electronically since we are going remote. Bob said he is not sure 
– but will look into it. 

• Carol Chester suggested we send out Christmas cards to members we don’t see 
very often.  

 
Fines and Happy Dollars 
 

• Mary Lawthers’ granddaughter is pregnant, making that three new great-
grandchildren this year!  Congratulations, Mary! 

• Mickey Schultz is happy that her granddaughter has fully recovered from COVID. 
However, she is sad that she will not be able to celebrate Christmas with family.  
She and Ed will be celebrating at home and staying healthy. 

• Carol Chester had a happy $5.00 for the vaccine, and the Dr. in NYC whose last 
name is Chester! (no relation!) 
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• Peter Einset had a happy dollar for the Bills. 

• Susie Flick had a sad dollar for a friend who was in a car accident. She’s at 
Strong in critical condition, but praying for a full recovery.  

• Mickey had a happy dollar for Carol Chester being healthy 
 
Program 
 
Since we didn’t have enough items for the Interactors to auction off, we have postponed 
it until spring, and will have it coincide with their bake sale.  Susie still needs 
suggestions.  So far some of the tasks include: 
 

• Washing windows, 

• Shoveling snow 

• Yard work 

• Help with technology, i.e., Zoom, internet, laptops, etc. Peter and Susie 
suggested contacting the Community Broadband Network (CBN) that checks 
your interact connection. 

• Babysitting 
 
Several Rotarians have already pledged their support with the following: 
 

• Mickey Schultz - $25 for whatever job you can think of. 

• Peter Einset – $45 to clean his apartment 

• Stephanie Hesler - $25 for job of your choice 

• Jim Dickson - $25 for yardwork in the Spring 

• Ruth Leo - $50 to wash her windows in the Spring 
 
Other Business 
 
Since some of the Interact and Rotaract members are new, we had each Rotary 
member introduce and give a brief background of themselves.  
 
With the holidays coming up, the next two meetings will be Round Table. 
 
We will induct a new member, Kelsey Journell, on January 6. 

 
 
Submitted by Ruth Leo 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 

 
          Dave Cook    Stephanie Hesler    Jerry Forcier    Ford Weiskittel     Bob McFadden     Mike Rusinko 
           President        President-Elect    Vice President         Secretary         Club Treasurer   Foundation Treasurer 

 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 


